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23rd September 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are writing to you with some very exciting news, on Wednesday 28th September, Year 3 

will be taking part in a live lesson offered by the National Farmers Union all about harvest. In 

this special lesson we will be celebrating harvest by taking part in ‘Harvest - Pizza Quest’.  

This lesson will teach us all about the ingredients used to make pizza and about the people who produce 

these ingredients. The quest will take us on a tour of the country and we will be visiting an arable farm, 

dairy farm and a cheesemaker. This live lesson will take place during calving time and due to the live nature 

of the lesson, if the opportunity arises to witness a calf being born, the tutors will work this into the lesson. 

If you have any questions or concerns about this potential element of the lesson please don’t hesitate to 

contact us. 

There will also be the opportunity for children to design their own harvest pizza and we 

will be able to provide every child with a recipe and instructions to make their own 

delicious pizza! 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Dengate, Miss Font and Mrs Cassell. 
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